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GROYNE CONSTRUCTION PROGRAMS, NORTH WEST 

1128. Mr L. Graham to the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 
I refer to the recent announcement that the State Government will provide $1million to be used to build three 
groynes at Quinns Beach, and I ask - 

(a) how much is to be spent on similar programs in the North West of the State; 
(b) in which towns and communities will the funds be spent; 
(c) who will be responsible for administering the funds; and 
(d) when will the programs commence operation in each town referred to above? 

Ms A.J. MacTIERNAN replied: 

(a)-(d)   The project at Quinns Beach is to counter a serious coastal erosion problem. No North West 
local government authorities are currently seeking assistance with managing coastal erosion. 

 


